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From:
Sent: 24 January 2021 23:08
To: localplan
Subject: EGL 43 Objection

CAUTION: External Email 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I would like to raise an objection to the planning for houses at Hollybush Galashiels. 
I believe the access for these houses will be via Gala Policies. The Policies are used by many residents of Galashiels 
and to cutdown many of the trees to facilitate the road access would be detrimental to this area and the community 
of Galashiels. 
Also this road is a very busy road whilst children are being dropped off and collected from both Galashiels Academy 
(buses struggle here already) and St Margaret’s Primary School and I strongly feel the increased traffic here would 
be asking for an accident to happen. 
As is another road - Balmoral Avenue - again if access to these proposed houses was to be from here - this road is 
already very busy with school access and residents parking make the road in some parts only available to single 
traffic due to inadequate parking restrictions   Therefore the increase in passing traffic would also be unacceptable 
here. 
Please can  these matters be fully considered before any decision is made. 
Yours faithfully 
Lynne Mackay. 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


